


 
Mark Davey TBC By Cabinet Monday

 
Hey, I don’t remember seeing an acceptance slip like the ones below on the draft letter, can you please add a
second page to the letters with these in if there isn’t one already? Makes life so much easier 
 
Acceptance of Appointment 

 
Email to:             stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz 

Subject:              Appointment as Chair of the Fast-track Projects Advisory Group 

 
From:               David Tapsell  

 

 

 

1.            I acknowledge my appointment as Chair of the Fast-track Projects Advisory Group for a term commencing 
on 2 April 2024 and ending on 5 September 2024. 

 

2.            I have read, understand, and accept the terms and conditions of my appointment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________                         ______________________ 

Signed
 
Obviously deleting the yellow as appropriate 
 
Ta
Steph
 
Stephanie Frame
Manager|Kaiwhakahaere
Ministerial Inquiry into Land Use, Fast Track Approvals Bill – Listed Projects, COVID-19 Recovery Fast Track Act
Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao
Phone 027 257 3197| stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz | mfe.govt.nz
Ministry for the Environment staff work flexibly by default. For me, this means I work either from home or in the
Wellington Office between 8.30am – 5.30pm
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